
The Department of Behavioral Health and Intellectual disAbility Services is cancelling the 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION for Behavioral Health Administration Services Organization 
(ASO) posted on August 6, 2021.  At  this time the Department has not determined when or if 
the RFI will be reposted. 
 
 

   

 


